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Public Hearing
July §5,2022
5:30 p.m.

Mayor Copey Grantham opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of the United States of
America. Alderman Craig Sanders led in prayer.

A duly noticed Public Hearing was held in the board room at Saltillo City Hall on Tuesday, July 5, 2022 at 5:30 PM
for interested parties to express their views on the proposed request of Shameka Williams for a special exception to
operate a child daycare facility at 123 Town Creek.

Present for the hearing were Mayor Copey Grantham, Terry Glidewell, Craig Sanders, Brian Morgan ,City Clerk
Mary Parker, City Attorney Chris Evans, Alex Wilcox, Ron Cottom, Mark Noweil, Daniel McKinney, Dustin
Hathcock, William Moore, Brian Grissom, George Crowder, Melinda Clark and Shemeka Williams.

Brian Grissom informed the board that Ms. Williams was asking for a special exception to open a child daycare facility
in a C2 Commercial Corridor district in the Town Creek development. Ms. Williams was sworn in and asked the
board to approve her request. Per Ms. Williams, she cannot move forward with the approval process of the state to
operate the daycare unless/until the City approves her zoning request. She said she would likely be approved for 60
children but would only be bringing in a maximum of 40 children. Ages would be 3-5-year-olds. She said she believed
her kitchen area would meet requirements along with the outside play area. She said she was licensed by the state.

She is also owner of Graceful Generations.

Hearing no other comments, suggestions or objections, the public hearing was adjourned.

Mayor Copey Grantham A'erfESy:k,éity Clerk
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